
 

 

Our Ref  JP/EH/RMO/Ski Trip 2025 
 
23rd September 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Austria Ski Trip Parental Meeting 
Wednesday 16th October 2024 

 
With your child having secured a place on the 2025 Ski Trip to Austria, we are inviting you to an 
information evening about the trip.  This will take place at Barr Beacon School, Oldhall Lane, Walsall, 
WS90RF on Wednesday 16th October 2024 between 5.00pm – 6.00pm.  Please arrive at the school for 
4.55pm for a 5.00pm start. 
 
For parents that cannot attend, we will endeavour to send you key details.  However, we urge you to 
attend to ensure key details are not missed. 
 
Amongst introducing more to you about the ski trip and the details of location and travel, we will also 
discuss: 

• Ski wear and kit list 

• Food arrangements and spending money 

• Key documentation 
 
When attending the meeting we ask that you bring the following: 

• Your child’s passport 

• Allergy/Medicine information 

• Dietary requirement information 

• Global Health Insurance Card (GHIC) Cards 

• Information on your child’s height, weight and head circumference in centimetres (this is so that 
the correct size ski equipment can be hired) 

 
If you are not a British passport holder, please make us aware on the evening.  You will need to ensure 
that all visas and entry permissions are secured in a timely fashion before travel.  The liability for 
provision of accurate documentation and medical information lies solely with parents/carers.  Refunds 
will not be given if these documents are not provided prior to travel. 
 
Please also ensure that the final balance of £1500 is paid, in full, no later than the Thursday 28th 
November 2024. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact Ms Hanson (Assistant Headteacher) by calling 01902-558222 or 
emailing postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr Phillips 
Headteacher 
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